
Friday 26th May 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

Harefield Primary School: Positive Behaviour Policy Reminder

We are writing to share with you our positive behaviour management at Harefield Primary School. We 
know that this will be a reminder for many. We set high expectations of all children in regards to both their 
learning and their behaviours in and around school. 

We are so grateful for your help and support. Your child really thrives on your praise at the end of a 
school day when they tell you what reward they have earned that day – thank you! 

At Harefield Primary we all strive to follow our school PRIDE values:

Prepared, Respectful, Involved, Determined, Everyday

We have four school rules which encapsulate our PRIDE values:

 We are safe
 We are respectful
 We actively listen
 We work hard and try our best

At all times we promote these values and rules in class and around school. We use assemblies as an 
opportunity to promote these values and rules and share what they mean to us. 

(An example of a Y5 classroom behaviour display)



On a daily basis all children will have the opportunity to succeed in school and be celebrated for meeting 
our school rules. 

Any member of staff can choose to use the following to support our school rules of being safe and 
respectful:

- Praise from adults and each other
- Stickers 
- Either extra playtime or quiet activities in the classroom
- A message home on Marvellous Me
- Class points, e.g. marbles in a jar, working towards a class treat

Active listening and consistently trying their best can be celebrated through:
- Sharing good work in class and with other adults
- Sharing good work in Star Assembly
- Certificates/note home
- A message home on Marvellous Me
- A Headteacher Point for excellent work resulting in graded certificates (bronze, silver, gold, 

platinum)

Our aims are clear at Harefield Primary: we want all children to be happy, feel safe, enjoy their learning 
and achieve the best they can across the curriculum. Our positive behaviour policy supports all children in 
achieving this and will direct praise towards those children who are making great choices. 

For further details please ask the school office for a copy of the policy or view the policy on the school 
website at https://www.harefieldprimaryschool.net/policies/. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Yours sincerely,

Miss Charlton
Headteacher 

https://www.harefieldprimaryschool.net/policies/

